
Superannuation complaints
The transition from the Superannuation Complaints Tribunal (SCT)  
to the Australian Financial Complaints Authority (AFCA).

Up to 31 October 2018 From 1 November 2018

Superannuation 
complaints will be 
accepted and dealt 
with by the SCT

Superannuation 
complaints will be 
accepted and dealt 
with by AFCA

No complaints will 
be transferred from 
the SCT to AFCA

Complaints 
withdrawn from  
the SCT will not be 
able to be relodged 
with AFCA


